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2024-2025 Tryout announcement:

We are looking forward to seeing our athletes and families on August 10th and 11th for 15U and over tryouts @ Freedom Sportsplex and on Sept. 7th and 8th for all players 14 and under.  Please read below for more information.

We will begin making our offers for our first teams immediately following Sunday’s tryouts.  This process may take up to 2-3 days as our coaches need time to contact all individuals (we will contact parents first) and wait for their responses.  We will request a response in 24 hours before moving on to the next athlete.  It appears that we are the last club locally to hold tryouts so this should not be an issue for athletes.  More importantly, it will allow us to form our teams much quicker than in the past and eliminate some of the stress of waiting.  We will then begin making offers for our next teams.  This should be quicker than in years past.  

This season we will ask for a $250 down payment with your verbal acceptance.  This will go towards your season’s payments AND lower the cost of the first payment due by signing (the week following Sept. 1st).  This is not meant to be a burden on families, rather an incentive to make decisions that will solidify our teams so that we can move forward effectively.  

If money is owed for past season(s), it must be paid in full before trying out (please reach out Sandhillsvb@gmail ATTN: Sheila Franklin with questions/concerns).

If you quit the season for non-injury reasons or without clearing it with the director (or board member), you will not be allowed to participate with Sandhills Volleyball Club for at least 365 days. 


We appreciate your support and are glad that we have been a part of your daughter's volleyball journey.  
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